
On Tuesday Class 3 enjoyed a very exciting and 

informative history day. Eric Ericson  from the 

Longship Trading Co. transformed our School 

Hall back 1300 years to the age of the  Vikings.  

We were truly amazed at the effort  the children 

and parents had gone to with the Viking     

costumes, well done everyone. 

The children have enjoyed their Viking theme this 

half term and have learnt a lot of things about 

them. 

Swimming on Friday was a great success with 

two children receiving their 25 metres badges 

and certificates! 

Have a lovely half term, Class 3!  



The day we became Vikings 


